
     
 

Blue Mountains Bush Fire Management Committee 

Hazard Reduction Notification 
 
Please be advised that on behalf of the Blue Mountains Bush Fire Management 
Committee (BMBFMC), crews from the National Parks and Wildlife Service (NPWS) 
assisted by crews from the NSW Rural Fire Service (RFS) are intending to undertake 
Hazard Reduction (HR) burning, weather permitting, at the following location: 

 
 
Date    Tuesday 8 September 2020 
Name of HR  Chester Road 
Location  Chester Road, Wentworth Falls 
Size   8 Hectares 
Lead Agency  NPWS 
 
 
Further information regarding this activity can be found at:  
 
www.rfs.nsw.gov.au/hr 
 
or by contacting the:  
 
National Parks and Wildlife Service 
Heritage Centre - 4787 8877 
bluemountains.heritagecentre@environment.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 

R.Vinzenz 
 
Inspector Rob Vinzenz 
A/Executive Officer 
On behalf of the Blue Mountains Bushfire Management Committee         


